
 

Audi A3 2001 (1,495 GBP)

Location East of England, Cambridgeshire
https://www.freeadsz.co.uk/x-235728-z

NATIONWIDE DELIVERY AVAILABLE! Analogue clock,Digital odometer/trip meter,Headlight on warning
buzzer,PAS,Rev counter,Service interval indicator,Concert RDS radio/cassette,2 speed wipers/wash
wipe/intermittent wipe,Anti dazzle rear view mirror,Colour keyed door handles,Colour keyed door
mirrors,Colour keyed front bumpers,Colour keyed rear bumpers,Colour keyed side protection
mouldings,Electric front windows,Electric headlight height adjuster,Electric slide/tilt glass sunroof +
preselect,Electrically heated + operated door mirrors,Ellipsoidal headlights,Front skirt integrated
foglamps,Fully zinc galvanised body,Halogen headlights,Heat insulating tinted glass,Heated rear
window,Heated windscreen washer jets/Drivers Door lock,High level third brake light,Integrated side
indicator,Laminated windscreen with grey shadeband,New front end design,New gas strut design for
tailgate,New headlamp design,New rear lamp cluster design,New white side indicators,Rear opening vent
windows,Rear wash/wipe,Roof mounted aerial,Single piece clear glass lens,Tow hook front and rear,Twin
reversing lights,Air recirculation system,Carpet mats,Carpet-Tungsten,Centre console storage,Cloth door
inserts,Door storage trays,Dust/pollen filters,Easy entry system,Entry/exit lights on all doors,Front seat
backrest storage nets,Front seat storage trays,Front/rear adjustable head restraints,Fully reclining front
seats,Heating/ventilation unit with 4 speed fan,Height adjustable front seats,Height/reach adjustable
steering column,Illuminated ashtray/cigar lighter,Interior courtesy lights,Leather gearknob and
gaiter,Leather rim airbag steering wheel,Load tie-down eyes,Locking illuminated glove compartment,New
centre console design,New tailgate release with soft-touch function,Passenger grab handles,Reading
lights,Rear footwell heating vents,Red adjustable panel illumination,Removable luggage cover,Seatbelt
locking device except driver+rear lapbelt,Split fold rear seat,Sports steering wheel,Tailored front ca
Electric Front Windows, Rear Wash
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